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Comments: I fully support this expansion project.  I encourage the inclusion of retaining hunting as a permissible

activity.  As an Idaho resident, I am prohibited from unguided hunting in the wilderness area so this would give

me and my kids a relatively easy access hunting option near our second home in Driggs.  I have 2 small children

so the expansion of the beginner terrain and addition of more low elevation skiing will help us out when its too

windy up at the top of Freds.  The same goes for the expanded tubing area.  Please consider adding a route that

allows skiing to Mono Trees from the main base area in order to minimize the need to use Sacajawea as a

connection to/from Mono.  Sacajawea will also be necessary for access to and from Peaked. I worry about

Sacajawea getting congested when it transitions to being a hub.    


